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| approve the staff's proposal to publish the regulatory guidance and supporting documents for
comment and use for a 2 year period. | believe it is critical before finalizing this guidance for
licensees to be given an opportunity to use the regulatory guide and supporting documents to
demonstrate their effectiveness. This new approach of utilizing a dose-based screening modei,
the DandD computer code, and progressing to a more detailed site specific analysis as
necessary is consistent with the NRC's move toward a risk-informed regulation.

In reference to the ACNW letter ot April 29, 1998, | agree that it is important to ensure that
unnecessary conservatism is not introduced into decommissioning assessments as may occur
when imglementing "' ARA through use of the DandD screening model. | suppert the concept
that if a licensee complies with the 25 mrem dose criterion using the screening methodology, the
licensee will have met the intended ALARA requirement. NRC should retain its flexibility to
adiust the new Dand™ model if additiona! studies invalidate the linear no-threstiold dose
response hypothesis. Finally, it is certain that increased use of risk-informed and ultimately
performance-based methods in license term:nation will lead to stronger and more corsistent
regulatory decisions, which in “urn, should assist in alleviating the conflicts between NRC and
EPA associated with dual regulation )}3?



